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Take Me Out to the Ballgame. . .
On September 8th, ATS employees enjoyed an afternoon at

the Padres/Cardinals game in San Diego. It was a hot day at Petco
Park, but that made the peanuts and Crackerjacks taste all the
better!

It was fun to celebrate the end of summer and close the office
for a few hours — especially since the Padres won!

Don’t worry. We’re all back at
work now, refreshed and ready to
meet your targeting needs!

From left to right above: (back row) Brian Russell,
Courtney Gosch, Doug Lappi, Denise Higgins. (front row)
Thea Marlinga, Kristen Hartman, Majid Pajouh, Leonardo
Ancheta. Photographer is new intern, Amalia Dingman.  

Amalia is pictured in the blue hat in the photo at the
left. Thanks to Doug’s wife, Darlene, for shooting this
photograph.

As promised, we are pleased to present another
drawing from Dr. Rosalind Ridley, internationally
recognized expert on prion diseases and learning and
memory in primates. 

The Palazzo Barbaro that this portico comes from
was constructed in Venice in 1425. The building is
typical of the several done by great Venetian architect
Giovanni Bon. This beautiful portico and its palazzo
is gloriously located on the Grand Canal. 

The Gothic building was home to some famous
people during its history, including the American
Curtis family that hosted expatriates that were known
as the Palazzo Barbaro Circle. Included were such
luminaries as James Whistler and Henry James.
James wrote “Letters from the Palazzo Barbaro” and
“The Aspern Papers” while staying there.  

Note that you can tie your gondola up in front!
Rosalind Ridley

Accomplished Scientist. . . 
Talented Artist - Rosalind Ridley


